
Respect. Protect. Enjoy! 
Belmont is a 3,500-acre working estate made up of farmland, woodland and parkland 
situated within the North Downs AONB. 

Know where you can go 

There are several public footpaths crossing the estate farmland, these are indicated by 
finger pointed posts or yellow footpath signs – please do not stray from these public 
footpaths. A good ordnance survey map will show where the footpaths are. Depending 
on the scale of OS map the footpaths are indicated with a red dotted line (see below) or 
green dotted line. Please note there are no public footpaths over the parkland at 
Belmont. 

 

 



 

  

Respect the people who live and work in the countryside 

Show courtesy and consideration to everybody. Be a friendly visitor with a responsible 
manner. 

Keep to the public footpaths  

Please keep to the footpaths so that the other users of the Estate are not disturbed. Do 
not walk around the edge of a field unless there is a footpath sign indicating that a public 
right of way follows the edge of the field. 
 
There are some fields where the footpath does cross a grass field with livestock – please 
go quietly and remember to keep your dog on the lead. Some livestock are wary of dogs 
and people, so please proceed quietly to avoid putting yourself in danger or causing the 
livestock any stress. 

 

 



Leave gates as you find them 

If you find a gate closed, close it when you pass through to prevent animals straying. Help 
our farmers by leaving gates as you find them. If in doubt, close a gate. 

Keep dogs under control  

Keep your dog on a lead, always, especially when walking on the footpaths of the 
Belmont Estate.  

Take your litter home 

All litter is unsightly and a danger to the wildlife. Glass, tins, and plastic bags can be 
dangerous to people, livestock, and wildlife. Keep the countryside clean by taking home 
your own litter and please pick up any litter which you may find and take this home too.  

Please respect the beauty of our estate and those who live and work on it by leaving this 
beautiful place as you found it.  

We are currently working on a possible ‘permitted’ circuit walk that would start and 
finish at the park; we hope to share with you shortly. In the meantime, go with care and 
take a moment to stand, stare and breathe. Enjoy. 

 


